## HARTEST & DISTRICT GARDENING CLUB REPORT

The Gardening Club has had another good year, with an excellent attendance at our monthly meetings and the trips in the summer. The Plant Sale was very successful, this year's one will be held here on May 14<sup>th</sup>, we look forward to seeing everybody.

The Annual Show was particularly good, with an increase in exhibitors, especially in the Children's section. The schedule for this year will be available at the club meeting in May, at the Plant Sale, and on the club website – accessible from the Hartest village site.

Our sales of seed potatoes and seeds at heavily discounted prices continue to be popular.

The Programme for the year is on the noticeboard in the entrance lobby here, and is also available on both the village and club websites.

**Geraldine Ross**